CHAPTER 9

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

- 9.1 In response to our Consultative Document, altogether 107 staff associations, individual civil servants and heads of department wrote to the Standing Commission to express their views on how the consultative machinery in the civil service could be further improved. A number of meetings were also held to discuss the subject with staff representatives whose comments were very forthcoming. We wish to extend our sincere appreciation to all those who have contributed to our study.
- 9.2 Our review could not have been completed without the information on the existing machinery provided by the Civil Service Branch. We thank the Secretary for the Civil Service and his staff for their unfailing assistance and cooperation in providing the necessary information at our request.
- 9.3 We are most grateful to the Government Printer and his staff for printing both the English and Chinese versions of the report.
- 9.4 Our thanks go particularly to the members of the Committee on Civil Service Consultative Machinery for their dedication, commitment and contribution to the review of this important subject.
- 9.5 We would also express our thanks to the staff of the Commission Secretariat for their hard work in connection with this review.